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Angela Charles

From: Angela Charles
Sent: Tuesday, October 25, 2016 10:46 AM
To: Dale Mailhot
Cc: Hyma Vedula; Carl Vinson
Subject: RE: Doc. Nos. 04470-16 and 04471-16

Good morning, per this email DN 04471-16 in Docket 160009-EI will be returned to FPL. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Angela M. Charles 
Commission Deputy Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6826 
 
From: Dale Mailhot  
Sent: Tuesday, October 25, 2016 10:23 AM 
To: Angela Charles 
Cc: Hyma Vedula; Carl Vinson 
Subject: Doc. Nos. 04470-16 and 04471-16 
 
On July 21, 2016, FPL filed a request to withdraw its Second Request for Extension Of Confidential Classification of Doc 
No. 06931-10. Therefore, the Second Request (Doc No. 04470-16) should be cancelled and the attached highlighted 
exhibit A (Doc No. 04471-16) should be returned to the company. 
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